
I ask that you move this bill forward as it’s a safe and effective way to mitigate traffic. This will only be allowed when traffic is going 
less than 10 mph on a roadway where the speed limit is over 50 mph. This is simply a way to allow motorcycles to avoid being stuck 
in the dangerous position between cars in stop and go traffic. Please help motorcyclists to stay safe and reduce traffic for cars. 


